
	

	

Dear	All,	
	
the	preparation	for	the	FEI	Driving	World	Championships	for	Young	Horses	has	reached	the	last	stage.	We	are	ready	to	
welcome	you	and	your	great	horses,	too.	I	am	sending	you	some	useful	information.		
	
*	The	opening	of	the	stables	is	02/September/Monday,	08:00	a.m.	
Please,	check	the	FEI	passport	of	your	horse(s),	the	vaccinations	as	per	schedule.	Equine	Influenza;	Coggins	test	-	Equine	
Infectious	Anaemia,	the	test	should	be	negative	and	done	within	less	than	a	year.	Horses	coming	from	Romania	need	this	
test	less	than	10	days	time!	For	Malleus	–	The	blood	test	should	be	negative	and	done	in	less	than	3	years!	
	
*Straw	is	free	of	charge	during	the	WCH.	You	can	buy	hay	(€30/big	bale	-	200	kg	each,	€15/small	bale	–	50	kg)	and	shavings	
(€15/	bale	-	25	kg	each,	on	previous	request	only)	on	site.	
	
*	 The	 venue	 is	 compact,	 you	 can	 reach	 everything	 (stables,	 competitors'	 camp,	 Show	Office,	main	 arena)	 in	walking	
distance.	See	the	map	of	the	venue	-	attached.	
	
*	Do	not	forget	the	request	of	the	OC	-	payment	of	the	Entry	fee,	Stabling	fee	(EADCMP	is	included	in	the	Entry	fee)	in	
cash	in	EURO.		
	
*	One	meal	per	day	is	provided	from	05th	to	8th	September,	in	the	BIG	Tent	on	site	by	the	OC	for	the	athlete	and	one	
groom	(available	12:00-15:00).	Your	meal	vouchers	will	be	distributed	on	site.	If	you	want	to	buy	meals,	drinks	in	the	BIG	
Tent,	please,	bring	Hungarian	Forints	with	you!	In	the	Stud’s	Hotel	–	Hotel	Nonius	–	you	can	pay	by	credit	card	and	in	cash	
–	EURO	–	too.	
	
*	Money	exchange	is	not	possible	in	Mezőhegyes,	you	can	get	HUN	Forints	only	from	the	bankomats	in	the	town.	Ask	
direction	in	the	Show	Office.	
	
*	Accreditation	is	not	needed	in	advance,	in	the	Show	Office	the	passes	are	available	as	per	schedule.	
	
*We	will	use	a	whatsapp	group	communication	system	during	the	event,	so,	please,	download	this	app	to	your	smart	
phone	and	register	your	mobile	number	in	the	Show	Office	as	soon	as	you	arrive	to	the	venue!	
	
*	The	back	gate	will	be	closed	from	20:00	to	06:00	every	night	because	of	security	reasons.	Only	the	Main	Entrance	is	
available	during	this	period.	
	
*Opening	ceremony	is	on	foot,	4th	September,	Wednesday	from	15:00	in	the	Main	arena.	Please,	be	in	the	warm	up	arena	
in	elegant	clothes	not	later	than	14:30	at	the	stewards!	
	
*For	the	final	Prize	Giving	Ceremony	the	owners	of	the	first	3	horses	are	warmly	welcomed	(8th	September,	afternoon)	on	
the	carriage.	
	
The	OC	would	 like	 to	wish	all	of	 you	a	 safe	 journey	 to	Mezőhegyes!	 If	 you	need	any	 information	or	 you	have	 special	
requests,	 do	 not	 hesitate	 to	 be	 in	 contact	 with	 us!	 (janovszki.mariann@mezohegyesbirtok.hu	 /	
bardoczky.veronika@mezohegyesbirtok.hu	/	zsuzsimityko@gmail.com)		
	
We	are	looking	forward	to	seeing	you!	

	


